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Date: September 16, 2020 
 
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
    
From:  Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
 
Re:   Extension of Waste Removal Contract 
 

I would like to discuss the extension of our contract with Detroit Disposal for one 
year at the next Committee of the Whole meeting on Monday, September 21, 
2020.  This was originally discussed at the September 14, 2020 Study Session.  
 
Detroit Disposal is agreeable to the extension with a 2% cost of living increase.   
 
Please contact me if you have questions.  
  

 Attachment 
 

PF/ko 
 
c: Board of Education 


